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Next meeting  

Wednesday 16 August 12 noon – 1.30 pm   

Onehunga Community House 83 Selwyn Street Onehunga 

Come and hear Angela Corbett from the Onehunga Business Association speaking about what 

is happening in Onehunga at this time of enormous change in our community. Some of these 

changes may affect your organisation.  

12 noon lunch, provided by ODCOSS 

12.30  guest speaker Angela, followed by questions for her, and networking with 

other members.   

1.30 meeting closes 

For catering purposes please contact Jeanette 021 1284493 text or telephone or email at 

odcoss.coordinatorjeanette@gmail.com   

 

Local Board Plans are still open for a few more days, it is worth while looking at the 

Auckland  Council website under Have Your Say for the Maungakiekie/Tamaki Local Board 

draft plan for the coming year to see if any comments may be needed to enhance the support 

of social services in the area.  

 

Our talk last month for Health and Wellbeing for Senior Citizens and retirees was extremely 

successful. It was well attended, and the feedback on the two speakers and the kai provided 

was very positive indeed.  

 

This is my last newsletter, as I leave ODCOSS at the end of August. I am now the President 

of the Maungakiekie Rotary Club, and because of this will no longer have the time to put into 

the running of ODCOSS. 

 

Hope to see you all 16 August.  Nga mihi  Jeanette.  
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